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PROVIDER MEMO 
 

 

To: Skilled Nursing Facilities  

From: Claims Department 

Date: March 18, 2019 

Subject: Update on AB1629 Long-Term Retro Claims Adjustments  

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Dear SCFHP Provider: 

Santa Clara Family Health Plan would like to provide a status update on the annual AB1629 retroactive 
claims adjustments for Skilled Nursing Facilities (SNFs). SCFHP is currently processing retroactive claims 
adjustments for dates of service after August 1, 2018.  

SNFs with positive balances can expect to receive a check by April 30, 2019. SNFs with negative balances 
will receive a letter from SCFHP by April 15th with follow-up instructions. 

Please forward this update to the appropriate staff within your organization. If you have any questions 
regarding this information, please email ClaimsManagement@scfhp.com or call the Claims Department at 
1-408-874-1795. 

Thank you for your continued partnership and the care you provide to our members. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


